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Examination Issues

Late Examination Results

The problem of late results is still very much one of our major challenges.  Results for the Faculty of Social Sciences for Semester I of 2004/5 (i.e. for examinations written in December 2004) were declared in March 2005.  This led to a number of problems for DE students, particularly finalizing students who would have obviously received their results way after Semester II had started and therefore could not register for courses they failed or were they in a position to take up any substitute courses.  SY32E students at Mona are a case in point.  These students expressed their dissatisfaction with the tardiness of the results to the level of the Vice Chancellor and University Registrar.  The examination scripts for these students are now currently being remarked and the course will be offered in Summer 2004/5 to facilitate re-sits from students who have a failing grade after the remarking process has been completed.

Request for remarking of examination scripts in FD10A were received from students at the BVI site.  The students questioned the authenticity of the results since the examination was written in December and the results were not received until March 2005.  Reports have been received from the course coordinator outlining the reasons for the late results, and a decision is to me made on whether the scripts should be remarked.

Inadequacy of UWIDEC Centres for Storage of Examination Papers

The Senior Assistant Registrar, Examinations at St. Augustine reported on the preparedness of the Mayaro, Sangre Grande and San Fernando sites in Trinidad to conduct examinations.  The following issues were highlighted: 

(i) Inadequate storage facilities (absence of safes with combination locks) and multiple persons had access to the cabinets in which the papers are stored.

(ii) Secured Offices - except for the Mayaro Site, offices at these sites are not fully secured.  The walls do not reach the ceilings and are therefore easily accessible.

(iii) Invigilation - identification for proper accommodation for invigilators since it is physically challenging for invigilators to travel on the day of the examinations.

A team from UWIDEC, Cave Hill visited the BVI site in March 2005.  That site does not have a safe in which to store question papers.  The report from the Senior Assistant Registrar and the findings of the UWIDEC team suggest that there is a need for a thorough audit of all UWIDEC sites in order to standardise our processes.

Committee to Review the University’s Examination System
The Office of the Vice-Chancellery has convened a committee to perform a comprehensive review of the University’s Examination System.  A report is due no later than July 15, 2005.  The Assistant Registrar of UWIDEC has been invited to serve on this committee.  UWIDEC’s representation on this committee will therefore serve to bring our specific problems to the forefront.

UWIDEC APC P.10


2004/2005








UWIDEC APC Paper 10: Examination Issues

Gillian Beckles May 5, 2005

